
A Letter from our Executive Director

Dear WGB Friends,

I hope that you and your family remain safe. This global
pandemic continues to evolve and impact all of our lives in
ways none of us could have imagined, but as always,
Women Giving Back is here to provide critical essentials to
those we serve.

We know that our families, particularly those with health
issues, seniors and caregivers of school-age children, do not
have the luxury of stocking up on food and supplies. We
know that many of our clients do not have the ability to
endure a leave without pay. We are doing our very best to
support those who need us now more than ever. Just as you
have, we have been adjusting daily to the critical needs and
are doing our very best to support our clients through this period of crisis.

read more

Nonperishable food donations and snack packs are accepted on
Tuesdays & Thursdays from 9am to 3pm at our warehouse.

Our most needed items:

Diapers - All Sizes

Wipes

Infant Formula

Toilet Paper

Toiletries – Shampoo,
Conditioner, Soap,
Toothpaste,
Toothbrushes

Cleaning Supplies

Laundry Detergent

Non-perishable foods
especially canned
vegetable, rice and
canned microwavable
meals

Gift Cards - Grocery
Stores

Donations can also be purchased and shipped or dropped off in our
no-touch bin outside the warehouse.

Other ways you can help:

Consider adding an item
to your Amazon cart from
WGB’s Covid-19 Relief
Wishlist

Assemble kids snackpacks
and drop them off at WGB
– view the Snack Pack
Guide

Make a monetary donation

Thanks to our generous partners in this time of uncertainty!
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